
 

 

  
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Paris, 15 May 2025, 11:15pm 

 

 
RUBIS ANNOUNCES THE DEPARTURE  

OF NILS CHRISTIAN BERGENE 
 

 

 

Nils Christian Bergene has announced today his decision to step down from his roles as Chairman and member 
of the Supervisory Board of Rubis. Acknowledging his resignation, the members of the Supervisory Board have 
met and have decided to appoint Marc-Olivier Laurent as new Chairman effective immediately. 

 

All members of the Supervisory Board of Rubis, along with the Management Board, wish to thank Nils Christian 
Bergene for his active contribution to the Board's work and for his leadership as Chairman. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Media Relations Contact 
RUBIS – Communication Department RUBIS – Legal Department 
Email : presse@rubis.fr Tel. : + 33 (0)1 44 17 95 95 

 

 


